News From the Nest

This week at school we finished talking about summer. We also worked hard practicing for our Father's Day celebration that we had this week, as well as continuing to practice our songs for Moving Up Day.

We were able to get on the playground and run around outside in the grass a lot this week! The kiddos love being outside and playing with each other!

On Thursday, we were able to celebrate all of our dads! We are very thankful for all of you and everything you do for your kiddos! We hope you enjoy your special day on Sunday!

Some of our fine motor crafts this week included making more special presents for our dads for Father's Day, using a q-tip to paint a beach ball, and making a sun mobile!

Next week we will be getting ready for our Moving Up Day performance!

This will be our last newsletter of the school year.

Thank you all for a wonderful year and we wish you the best

this summer!

Upcoming Events

Tuesday, June 17th 3-Year-Old Moving Up Day, 6:30pm NO AFTER SCHOOL

Wednesday, June 18th
4 Year-Old Graduation, NO AFTER SCHOOL

Thursday, June 19th
Juneteenth, NO SCHOOL

Friday, June 20th
10:30am to 12:30pm
End of the Year Carnival, NOT A SCHOOL DAY

What We're Learning















Reminders

Please remember to send in with your child a jacket, hat, and boots (if you would like) for when we go outside. You may also want to send in a sweatshirt as it can get chilly in the building. ©

